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Arafura Rare Earths Limited (ASX: ARU) (“Arafura” or the “Company”) (formerly Arafura Resources Limited) 

advises that following shareholder approval at the Company’s Annual General Meeting held on 20 October 2022, 

the Company’s name has been officially changed with the Australian Securities and Investments Commission (ASIC). 
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